
  

 

 
  

Greetings! 

 
On behalf of the American Bar Association Section of International Law ("ABA International"), I invite 
you to partner with us, and our more than 24,000 members, as a Cooperating Entity at our 2014 Fall 
Meeting in Buenos Aires to be held October 21-25, 2014 at the Hilton Buenos Aires. The 2014 Fall 
Meeting will include more than 60 continuing legal education programs and a number of social events and 
networking opportunities. 

Approximately 1,000 international practitioners from more than 55 countries are expected to 
attend the 2014 Fall Meeting. Attendees will include private practitioners as well as in-house 
counsel, academics, and lawyers in the public sector. Participating as a Cooperating Entity is a 
non-financial arrangement and simply entails publicizing the 2014 Fall Meeting to your 
members on a periodic basis through your newsletters, website, and mailing lists.  

As a Cooperating Entity, your members will benefit from the same discounted Fall Meeting 
registration rates offered to members of ABA International. I hope to help strengthen relations 
between your organization and ABA International through your support as a Cooperating Entity. 

In addition, Cooperating Entities will receive the following benefits: 

• Your organization’s name/logo on ABA International’s 2014 Fall Meeting Website, with a 
hyperlink to your organization’s homepage; 

• Acknowledgement during the 2014 Fall Meeting on signage in the registration and exhibition 
area at the Hilton Buenos Aires; and 

• An opportunity to display 200 pieces of your organization’s promotional literature during the 
2014 Fall Meeting in the registration and exhibition area at the Hilton Buenos Aires. 

 
If you have questions, please contact Taylor Croley via email at taylor.croley@americanbar.org  
+1.202.662.1663. We would like to confirm your participation by May 15, 2014 so that we can 
include your organization’s name in as many marketing pieces as possible as we promote our 
2014 Fall Meeting. 

We look forward to your support of the 2014 Fall Meeting and hope to see you in Buenos Aires! 

With best regards, 

 

Marcelo Bombau 
Chair-Elect 
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